
 

June 2018 

Dear Parent, 

 

As we wind down the final days of June and enter the 

summer, I would like to thank all of you—as well as 

all of our students and staff members—for 

contributing to make 2017/2018 another successful 

school year.  The formal recognition and culmination 

of these efforts of course is high school graduation, 

which took place a week ago.  If you would like to 

view the ceremony, you may do so by clicking here.   

SCHOOL DISTRICT OF THE CHATHAMS 

Note from the Superintendent 
June 2018 

Cheers to the Summer! 

Our ongoing construction projects 

approved in the 2016 referendum will 

continue throughout the summer, with 

some work impossible to complete 

while students are present taking place 

now or in the coming weeks.  In 

addition, there are other construction 

projects—such as a bathroom 

renovation at SBS and paving work at 

SBS and LAF—that will likewise cause 

inconveniences in and around the 

schools.  Please be mindful that if you 

need to access a school this summer, 

there may be construction taking place.   

Left and Right are photos of some of 

the projects as of June 26, 2018.  I will 

provide a full report on the status of all 

projects in August, as we welcome you 

back for another year. 

 

Thank you again for a terrific 

2017/2018 school year.  I wish you a 

restful and restorative summer with 

your family. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mike LaSusa 

Be Careful out there this Summer 
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Interior of MAS Addition 

   Interior of CHS Auditorium 
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    Office Addition behind CHS 

https://youtu.be/eajPjRrA9SI

